
 

 
31 January 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Re: Online Safety 
 
We are writing to share a really useful recorded session for parents and carers with you about 
online safety, from our online safety consultant, Karl Hopwood.  This will be in line with our 
discussions in school during Safer Internet Week. 
 
Please access the training from the link below.  We have also attached details of some 
resources and websites that may be useful. 
 
https://youtu.be/I2WaMEUBW10 
 
If you would like to discuss anything regarding online safety, please don’t hesitate to contact 
the school office. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Lindsay Fry 
Headteacher 
 

https://youtu.be/I2WaMEUBW10

